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The Chancellor-His Excellency Kofi Annan Declaring 

University Of Ghana 65th Anniversary Special Congregation Dissolved 

 

Dear friends, you notice I have drop reference to your Excellence’s and 

titles. We have spent several hours together and am sure by now we 

are all very good friends. So let me continue my dear friends. 

As we end today’s function, I would like to express my appreciation to 

all those who have worked hard to make this special congregation a 

success. I would like to acknowledge the family members, the friends 

and colleagues who have travelled far to be here to share this moment 

with our honorees. 

I will once again want to thank the distinguish Aggrey-Fraser-

Guggisberg memorial Lecturer, Thandika Mkandaweri for his engaging 

remarks and for three days of hard work. I think you can tell by the 

reaction that they really appreciated what you have done. 

 

I want to congratulate the honorees on your achievement but urge you 

not rest on your laurels. Instead strive to achieve even greater heights 

in the years to come and to share your wisdom and knowledge with 

the next generation of eager minds. You find plenty around you in this 

University and in this hall. 

Distinguished guest, ladies and gentlemen, it is now my privilege and 

duty as Chancellor of the University of Ghana to declare today’s this 

special congregation dissolved.  

 

Thank you very much. 


